
The Liberal government is about to introduce legislation,

which will end meaningful collective bargaining and

binding interest arbitration and will give the government the

power to impose contracts on workers.

Join the demonstration at the Ministry of Finance in 

Toronto to protest these proposals.

Buses departing from across the province.  For more information, contact 

Misty Gagne at mgagne@cupe.on.ca or by phone at 905-739-9739 x 614

November 28 at noon
Ministry of Finance building

7 Grosvenor St. Toronto

CUPE Ontario and the Ontario Council of Hospital Unions/CUPE


